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I find this a short sighted and racially/economically predjudicial act. As most of lower income and
minorities are not economically equipped to purchase over priced EVs with a limited life span of
about 10 years, Should all vehicles be EVs the stress on the electrical grid will make it impossible
to have reliable transportation (already black outs in California for vehicle charging).These EVs are
also environmentally unfriendly as there are next to no means of recycling the batteries. This is a
short sighted, economically prejudicial act.



